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Good Evening President Harris, Fellow Members of the Board, Superintendent Wilson and 
Community Members,  
 
ACC would like to inform you all about our Youth Action Summit that was held on April 30th. 
We had many students run for governing board positions. Every position has been filled by an 
OUSD student who cares about empowering and uplifting student voice. 
 
In the Youth Action Summit DTR students led focus groups on topics ranging from bi-annual 
teacher feedback to safety. In my focus group I leaned from different students who wish to 
have their teachers receive bi-annual feedback because some are not trying to accommodate 
students with different learning styles. 

 

The Youth Action Summit was planned to make sure that the students become empowered 
and informed about all the work that the student union has been up to. The students also had 
a chance to learn from their peers on how they have a delegates assembly like at Oakland 
High and the ISS identified schools and the students experience about how they have been 
getting involved in the plans for the future. Additionally, it gave all the students an opportunity 
to meet different students who work with different organizations. 

 

We would like to thank all the different groups and schools for helping us make the Youth 
Action Summit come true. We thank Bunche, MACK, Bay Peace, OHigh, Fremont students, 
Black Organizing Project. We had about 80 people in attendance including those above and 
Skyline, CCPA, MetWest, Life Academy. 

 

Thank you to Mr. Sarikey  for coming to talk to the students, as well as, OPD Staff and BART 
staff for coming to talk about citywide initiatives. 



 

Our next steps as are as follows: we will continue to move the recommendations forward, 
we will invite schools to engage next year with the work, begin our city wide work with the 
Youth Commission. 
 
We recently had our middle school meeting where Pass 2 came and did a workshop about 
college and career readiness and the middle school leaders had the opportunity to reflect on 
their Action projects. 
 
Just a reminder that on May 19th we will have our Middle school celebration for all of our 
student leaders who have worked on improving their schools. 

 

As for ACC our next steps: 
We are still working on spreading awareness of the Sex Ed app.  Additionally, we have our 
"Making AG Real " scholarship provided by the Marcus Foster Education Fund. The 
application is due May 28th. It is for all high school students who are going to a 2 year and 4 
year college in the fall. 

 




